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Burgess National School

CARRIGATOHER, NENAGH, CO. TIPPERARY.

Roll No. 18164G

Tel. 067-34515     email: burgessns@eircom.net 




12th June 2015
.
Clothes Collection – Monday June15th is the final day to bring your bags of clothes for recycling. Thank you for all your support with this fundraising drive throughout the year.

Green Flag for Transport – Congratulations to Ms Costello and Ms McLoughlin and all the Green Schools Committee on another successful chapter in our Green School initiative. The school has been awarded its 4th Green Flag for transport, and this too will be raised next Fri. Next week is Cycle to School Week.  All are encouraged to wear helmets.  Decorated helmets for the “Bling Your Helmet Competition” will be judged on Wednesday.
Blue Star Flag- On next Fri 19th June, Ms. Liadh Ní Riada M.E.P. will raise this flag for the European Movement Awareness.  During the past year we have been fortunate to have had Miriam to teach Spanish to our senior pupils. We hope you will join us to view a wonderful display of project work and sample some European food and enjoy a cup of tea.
Book Rental – All children are asked to return books to the school by next Wednesday the 17th.  All books are to be clean and in the condition in which they were given.  The book deposit will be retained by the school, but will be paid to all the 6th class children who have adhered to the above.  The book rental for next year for each child will be €20 and a list of workbooks, ancillary costs and uniform details will be sent with the school report shortly.
Tennis – The school is partaking in competitions and a tournament organised by Anne Fitzpatrick in the coming days.  Best of luck to all concerned.

Book Fair - Well done to Ms Costello and 6th class who coordinated the sale of books recently.  The children have lovely new books and the school will have resources for literacy too.  Please ensure you bring your child to the library over the summer as this is a free resource.
Congratulations - to the U-13 hurling team who won The North Tipperary Final Section G in a very closely fought contest against our neighbouring school, Boher N.S. The team came from 7 points down to finish up with a 1 point advantage. They were unfortunate to have been beaten in the County Semi-final, hopefully next year we will get to Thurles. Medals will be presented to the team next Friday.
Dance and Music Display  - This was a great success once again, and our raffle realised in excess of €200 which will be used for transport and sports costs.  The BOM and your generous support are subsidising these costs greatly.  Míle buíochas.

Myaware – Ms Agnes Tokarska has just completed 100 miles walking for this charity, anyone who wishes to donate to this cause is welcome to do so.  We are extremely grateful to Sylvester Tokarska for his generous time in coaching the soccer team on a number of occasions this year.
School Projects -The Septic Tank Project will be completed during the summer along with the addition of goalposts, netting, and hall improvements.  This work is part funded by the Department of Education and Skills, but also by the recent fundraiser from the Dog Night.
Holidays  - School will close on Thurs. 25th June.

We wish all a safe and happy holiday.
Re-opening  -  School will reopen on Mon 31st Aug.
